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Whereas: SGA officers are paid an hourly wage as compensation for their
employment; and,

Whereas: This hourly wage has increased annually due to California state
minimum wage legislation; and,

Whereas: The SGA budget has decreased in recent years as caused by the
decrease in traditional undergraduate enrollment at APU; and,

Whereas: Wages for SGA officers were budgeted to exceed the apportioned
budget allocated to SGA for the ‘23-’24 academic year; and,

Whereas: This dilemma will present itself on a yearly basis if no long-term
solution is initiated by the current SGA; therefore,

Be It Resolved: SGA will not fill the roles vacated as a result of the resignations
of Directors Vannatta and Leon and the subsequent promotion of
Strategist Peck; and,

Be It Further Resolved: SGA will take measures to ensure there is a proper proportion of
SGA officers relative to the forecasted SGA budget through the
passing of legislative measures, be it the SGA bylaws or the SGA
Constitution.
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